## **Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD**

From: Bradley Blevins <br/> bradley.blevins@chk.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 8:23 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Amos, James A (jamos@blm.gov); James\_Amos@blm.gov

Cc: Bradley Blevins

**Subject:** Government D4 Battery

## Mike/Jim

Per our meetings yesterday concerning the cleanup on the Government D4 release, Chesapeake has excavated one foot from the flow path area and 3 feet from SP1. Per our meeting OCD and BLM has approved the plan to install a clay barrier around SP1 and backfill with caliche material on location. The area off the well pad has been excavated to a depth of one foot and will be backfilled with topsoil and reseeded. Upon completion of the job a final C-141 will be filed. Please respond back you're your approval of the plan forward.

## Thanks,

Bradley Blevins
EH & S Field Specialist
DAR
Hobbs Field Office
North Permian Division

Office: (575) 391-1462 x 86424

Cell: (575) 441-0341 Fax: (575)391-6679



This email (and attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is confidential or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy all copies of the email (and attachments if any).